

St Bartholomew's C of E Primary School

Governor Linking Record

Focus Area: DT

	Date of visit: 26.02.2020
Agenda / Matters Discussed:	Date of visit: 26.02.2020 We discussed the changes made to DT since the last meeting. • The use of a scheme that have all teachers' lesson plans, differentiated work sheets and slides. • The use of topic boxes so that each class teacher can just pick up a box and have all of the resources needed for their lessons. • The curriculum overview that shows all the skill developments through each year group. In particular the use of knife skills and sewing skills. We discussed that with this new scheme and the resources being there that it is now easily accessible for all teachers and should make DT easier for them to teach. Finally, we talked about year groups doing a DT day like last year and came to the conclusion that it would not work using this scheme.
Governors asked: Next meeting:	 Do you think that the teachers need a staff meeting to show them the knife skills and the sewing skills? Does DT have any other curriculum links, for example, Maths? Does doing DT in a day work and can they properly design and evaluate in this time? Discuss if the new ideas have worked.

Name Jack Waddell	(member of staff)
Name Father Michael	(Governor)